

## CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY HOMECARE HERALD



## MAY/JUNE SAVE THE DATE:

I don't know what date to save yet...but save the date for when we can all laugh and hug and stand by each other again! So much has changed since I wrote the last article for May/June. That newsletter contained dates for upcoming events planned for CCH staff. It makes me feel discombobulated thinking about how we lost so much control over our plans and our lives. One thing for sure-we are reminded of the One true God who is at the control center and our need to hand it over time and again!

Little by little, things are starting to open up again. Today is was the county parks-what a blessing! Many people will feel torn between safety and wanting life to resume some kind of normalcy. This is our next struggle and only time will tell. We will all appreciate what we took for granted and that is a blessing in disguise.

If we haven't been able to see you since the pandemic began, just know that you are missed and we hope to be back with you again someday.

Happy Mother's Day! Happy Father's Day! Happy first day of Summer!



Denise Devine May 30
Pam Gilliam May 31
Suzanne Kennedy June 4
John Vasse June 5
Virginia Link June 6
Debbie Sagitto June 16
Jeanette Morgan June 18
Sharon Hackmann June 29